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MC-1 Honor Run set for Sergeant Dave Baldwin 
Annual motorcycle ride to benefit families of fallen officers’   

 

Jefferson County, CO. – On January 26, 2014, Jeffco Sheriff’s Office Sergeant Dave Baldwin was 

killed in a traffic accident on Hwy. 93 near W. 64
th

 Pkwy.  He was on duty at the time and riding his 

department motorcycle.  Sgt. Baldwin supervised the Jeffco Sheriff’s Office motorcycle unit, was a 

long time motorcycle enthusiast, and a well-known expert on motorcycle safety.  

Sgt. Baldwin’s tragic death was the inspiration for The MC-1 Honor Run, which was created to 

benefit the families of fallen officers’.  MC-1 was Sgt. Baldwin’s radio call sign, and this year’s ride 

will benefit his family.  Future years will benefit the needs of law enforcement survivors.   

                           

    MC-1 Honor Run 

Sunday, May 4, 2014 

Columbine High School 

6201 S. Pierce St., Littleton, CO 80123 

Registration begins at 8:00 a.m. / First bike out at 10:00 a.m. 

$25.00 per motorcycle 

Registration fee also provides entry into Bandimere Speedway at the end of the run. 
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